
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUAÉ 
 

Being a communication to residents on the Annual General Meeting 2017 
 

 

 

Dear fellow residents,              29
th

 July, 2017 

 

By now you will have received notification of the above at 3pm on Tuesday 8
th

 August in the clubhouse. 

 

You should have noticed that there will be no matters for discussion accepted from the floor and 

anything you wish to raise needs to be provided in writing to Roy or Rene by the deadline of 4pm on 

Tuesday 1
st
 August. 

 

It is the opportunity for you to ask Evergreen Management the questions you have about the village, the 

clubhouse, the traffic etc. To raise any concerns you might have. To share your observations and 

suggestions. So act now. 

 

Cheers for now, Graham Langmead (Chairman) 


